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Comments: I have backpacked in the beautiful Wallowa-Whitman national forest and strongly object to logging

and building roads within the wildlife corridor. There are already too many roads and the old growth trees must be

protected. The large trees sequester carbon and are important habitat. So many old-growth forests have been

overlogged and destroyed. We must save and cherish what remains. 


